
BUSINESS SERVICES COMMITTEE 

Meeting Summary 

October 3, 2022 

The Business Services Committee met with attendees including Co-Chair Lee Hunter, members 

Adam Forrand, and Robert Duffield. Business Services Manager Henry Charlot presented the 

attached Issue Summaries. After discussion, the committee members in attendance moved 

to recommend to the Executive Committee the following items: 

1) Increasing the minimum wage for work-based learning programs to $17 per hour, the

per participant limit to $7,000, and the maximum OJT contract to $35,000 as detailed in

the Issue Summary.

2) Changing the current committee structure to that of a task force as outlined in the Issue

Summary.

Both items will be considered for adoption at the ARWDB Executive Committee scheduled for 

October 26, 2022. 










